
 
 

Please join us at a public meeting to learn more about two  
Town-led coastal resilience projects 

 
 
 
 
 

Topics of discussion:  

1. Overview of impacts from climate change and sea-level rise on critical public 
infrastructure (e.g., water, sewer, power, roads) and private property. 

2. Information on how protecting natural resources helps protect the public, and why 
we are focusing on Green Infrastructure. 

3. Steps Town has taken to address future climate impacts.  

4. Riverbank erosion – overview, findings & status of nature-based coastal bank 
stabilization.  

5. Argilla Road flooding – overview, findings & status of road elevation & culvert 
expansion. 

 

For additional information contact Janet Rice, Ipswich Conservation & Planning Assistant, 
phone 978-356-6661 or visit www.pie-rivers.org/ipswichriverbankproject. 

Partially funded by the MA Coastal Resiliency Grant Program.                                             

Meeting Details:  

Monday, June 10, 2019, 6:30 pm 

Ipswich Town Hall          

25 Green Street, Room C (second floor)  

   

    

 

 

 

http://www.pie-rivers.org/ipswichriverbankproject

